
DART Policy and Recommendations Virtual Meeting, 

September 26, 2017 

Since there did not appear to be any issues that would warrant a personal meeting, David Wilkins e-
mailed the Policy and Recommendations asking for any relevant updates.  

Here is the summary of updates shared:  

David continues to update the draft of the Policy-Making Bodies spreadsheet draft as new information 
comes in. That draft will be polished with DART Policy and Recs branding and sent to the team for final 
review once the information is complete and verified. 

Patrick Livingood reported that an ITC review of old policies possibly in need of decommissioning has 

been delayed. From Patrick: “Virtual meeting works for me. ITC has only met one time so far this fall. 

The policy review is on the agenda for the academic year, but it probably will be at least a month or two 

until this gets taken up, since we have some very time-sensitive matters that will push ahead of it.” 

 

 


